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2nd February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 
April is designated as the Month of the Military Child, which highlights the important role Service 
children play in the Armed Forces community. It is a time to applaud Armed Forces families and 
their children for the daily sacrifices they make and the challenges they overcome. 
 
Rather than just recognise our Armed Forces families in April, we have decided to organise 
Military Fun Days for the children every term. We will be using your child’s Service Premium to 
fund these enrichment trips. All serving personnel have access to Wrap Around Childcare (WAC) 
provided by the Armed Forces, and this can be used towards funding Breakfast Club.  
 
From Monday 15th April 2024, we will no longer be funding Breakfast Club with Service Premium. 
In the meantime we advise that all Service families apply for the WAC. The costs of Breakfast 
Club will have to be paid by you and then claimed back through JPA. Follow the link for more 
information: https://aff.org.uk/advice/education-childcare/mod-wraparound-childcare-wac-
scheme/#:~:text=The%20Service%20person%20will%20be,2022DIN01%2D079%20on%20Defen
ce%20Connect 
 
On Friday 17th May 2024, we are going to Andover Leisure Centre, West St, Andover SP10 1QP 
to take part in a range of activities organised by the Leisure Centre staff: 
 

 Clip N Climb 

 Go Karting 

 Inflatables 

 Team Games 

 Gymnastics 
 
We will be leaving school at 08:40 and returning to school at 14:00 We will be travelling by coach 
using Pewsey Vale Coaches Ltd, The Bungalow, Hollybush Lane, Pewsey SN9 5BB.  Children will 
need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no cans or glass bottles please) and wear their PE 
purple t-shirt and black leggings/tracksuit. Please do not send your child to school in shorts as 
their legs will need to be covered.  
 
SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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